PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office 861-5301

10 April, 2017

MAYOR PIKOLYCKY ISSUES PROCLAMATION FOR ALCOHOL AWARENESS MONTH

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of Woodbine held activities throughout town to commemorate Alcohol Awareness Month.

Last year the Woodbine Municipal Alliance provided special "Step-Up for Prevention" t-shirts to be worn as part of the Wear Purple to bring awareness of prevention of alcohol abuse.

This year Woodbine Borough staff (along with Mayor Pikolycky) again wore these purple shirts on April 7 as a reminder to the community and a show of solidarity.

In commemoration of "Alcohol Awareness Month", the Mayor issued a Proclamation (attached) at the April 6 Borough Council meeting.

"I would like to take this opportunity remind the entire community, including businesses and schools, of the importance of being aware of the dangers of alcohol abuse and especially of the life-long health and social consequences of underage alcohol use," warned Mayor Pikolycky.

(proclamation attached)